

SAL PICCININNI Trustee, Ward 3

Email: Sal.Piccininni@tcdsb.org Voicemail/Fax: (416) 512-3407

To: Corporate Services Committee Meeting, April 12, 2018

From: Sal Piccininni, Ward 3

Subject: Consideration of Motion – Bed Bug Policy

MOVED BY: Sal Piccininni, Toronto Catholic District School Board (TCDSB)

WHEREAS: Bed bugs are a current concern for many teachers, parents and families;

WHEREAS: Many schools have been effected by the issue of bed bugs;

WHEREAS: Currently, the TCDSB has no policy in relation to the issue of bed bugs;

BE IT RESOLVED THAT: to provide a standard practice for all schools, staff draft a report for a new Bed Bug policy.

Sal Piccininni